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Steven Liang

From: Lesley Owen <lesleyowen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 6:20 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Contesting the rate increase 

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Steven Liang, 
 
My husband, son and I live at 2332 Emerald st and recently received notice of a proposed rate increase in sept 2021 and 
sept 2022. We absolutely contest this rate increase of 15+%. Property taxes have increased dramatically in the three years 
we’ve lived here and now water and sewer. I hope the Philadelphia water department can find an alternative way to utilize 
the current rates to be productive vs such a dramatic increase 
 
Thank you, 
Lesley C Owen 
 


